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ELECTRICAL STREET LIGHT

STORMWATER DRAINAGE PIT

STORMWATER KERB INLET PIT

SEWER MAINTENANCE SHAFT

SEWER MAIN

POTABLE WATER

LEGEND

CONCRETE ROLL KERB & GUTTER RK&G

RECYCLED WATER

RETAINING WALL

ELECTRICAL PILLAR EP

NBN PIT NBN

            (15.2 WIDE)BRIGGS AVENUE



LOT NUMBER 34

1300 258 658
southerncrossavenue.com.au
Defence Housing Australia (DHA) and Urban Land Housing (ULH) do not guarantee, warrant or represent that the information contained in this material is free from errors or omissions. Any interested parties
should make their own enquiries, seek expert advice and review the contract terms. All information contained herein is, and shall remain the © copyright of DHA and may not be distributed, modified, or
reproduced, in whole or in part without the express prior written consent of DHA.

 

34
374.6m²

SOUTHERN  CROSS  AVENUE
K&G

STORMWATER DRAINAGE PIT

STORMWATER KERB INLET PIT

SEWER MAINTENANCE SHAFT

SEWER MAIN

POTABLE WATER

LEGEND

CONCRETE ROLL KERB & GUTTER RK&G

RECYCLED WATER

RETAINING WALL

ELECTRICAL PILLAR EP

NBN PIT NBN



LOT NUMBER 35

1300 258 658
southerncrossavenue.com.au
Defence Housing Australia (DHA) and Urban Land Housing (ULH) do not guarantee, warrant or represent that the information contained in this material is free from errors or omissions. Any interested parties
should make their own enquiries, seek expert advice and review the contract terms. All information contained herein is, and shall remain the © copyright of DHA and may not be distributed, modified, or
reproduced, in whole or in part without the express prior written consent of DHA.

 

35
346.7m²

SOUTHERN  CROSS  AVENUE
K&G

EP

STORMWATER DRAINAGE PIT

SEWER MAIN

POTABLE WATER

LEGEND

CONCRETE ROLL KERB & GUTTER RK&G

RECYCLED WATER

RETAINING WALL

ELECTRICAL PILLAR EP

SEWER MAINTENANCE SHAFT



LOT NUMBER 36

1300 258 658
southerncrossavenue.com.au
Defence Housing Australia (DHA) and Urban Land Housing (ULH) do not guarantee, warrant or represent that the information contained in this material is free from errors or omissions. Any interested parties
should make their own enquiries, seek expert advice and review the contract terms. All information contained herein is, and shall remain the © copyright of DHA and may not be distributed, modified, or
reproduced, in whole or in part without the express prior written consent of DHA.

 

36
328.7m²
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ELECTRICAL STREET LIGHT

STORMWATER DRAINAGE PIT

STORMWATER KERB INLET PIT

SEWER MAINTENANCE SHAFT

SEWER MAIN

POTABLE WATER

LEGEND

CONCRETE ROLL KERB & GUTTER RK&G

CONCRETE KERB & GUTTER K&G

RECYCLED WATER

RETAINING WALL

NBN PIT NBN



LOT NUMBER 37

1300 258 658
southerncrossavenue.com.au
Defence Housing Australia (DHA) and Urban Land Housing (ULH) do not guarantee, warrant or represent that the information contained in this material is free from errors or omissions. Any interested parties
should make their own enquiries, seek expert advice and review the contract terms. All information contained herein is, and shall remain the © copyright of DHA and may not be distributed, modified, or
reproduced, in whole or in part without the express prior written consent of DHA.

 

             (15.2 WIDE)

37
407.2m²

SO
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RK&G

K&
G

NBN

STORMWATER KERB INLET PIT

ELECTRICAL PILLAR EP

SEWER MAIN

POTABLE WATER

LEGEND

CONCRETE ROLL KERB & GUTTER

CONCRETE  KERB & GUTTER

RK&G

K&G

ELECTRICAL STREET LIGHT

SEWER MAINTENANCE HOLE

RECYCLED WATER

RETAINING WALL

BRIGGS AVENUE



LOT NUMBER 38

1300 258 658
southerncrossavenue.com.au
Defence Housing Australia (DHA) and Urban Land Housing (ULH) do not guarantee, warrant or represent that the information contained in this material is free from errors or omissions. Any interested parties
should make their own enquiries, seek expert advice and review the contract terms. All information contained herein is, and shall remain the © copyright of DHA and may not be distributed, modified, or
reproduced, in whole or in part without the express prior written consent of DHA.

 

38
326.3m²

            (15.2 WIDE)

NBN
EP

RK&G

STORMWATER KERB INLET PIT

SEWER MAIN

POTABLE WATER

LEGEND

CONCRETE ROLL KERB & GUTTER RK&G

RECYCLED WATER

RETAINING WALL

ELECTRICAL PILLAR EP

NBN PIT NBN

BRIGGS AVENUE



LOT NUMBER 39

1300 258 658
southerncrossavenue.com.au
Defence Housing Australia (DHA) and Urban Land Housing (ULH) do not guarantee, warrant or represent that the information contained in this material is free from errors or omissions. Any interested parties
should make their own enquiries, seek expert advice and review the contract terms. All information contained herein is, and shall remain the © copyright of DHA and may not be distributed, modified, or
reproduced, in whole or in part without the express prior written consent of DHA.

 

STORMWATER KERB INLET PIT

SEWER MAIN

POTABLE WATER

LEGEND

CONCRETE ROLL KERB & GUTTER RK&G

RECYCLED WATER

RETAINING WALL

ELECTRICAL PILLAR EP

NBN PIT NBN

39
326.3m²

            (15.2 WIDE)

EP
NBN

RK&G

BRIGGS AVENUE



LOT NUMBER 40

1300 258 658
southerncrossavenue.com.au
Defence Housing Australia (DHA) and Urban Land Housing (ULH) do not guarantee, warrant or represent that the information contained in this material is free from errors or omissions. Any interested parties
should make their own enquiries, seek expert advice and review the contract terms. All information contained herein is, and shall remain the © copyright of DHA and may not be distributed, modified, or
reproduced, in whole or in part without the express prior written consent of DHA.

 

            (15.2 WIDE)

40
359.2m²

RK&G

STORMWATER KERB INLET PIT

SEWER MAIN

POTABLE WATER

LEGEND

CONCRETE ROLL KERB & GUTTER

CONCRETE  KERB & GUTTER

RK&G

K&G

ELECTRICAL STREET LIGHT

SEWER MAINTENANCE SHAFT

SEWER MAINTENANCE HOLE

RECYCLED WATER

BRIGGS AVENUE



LOT NUMBER 41

1300 258 658
southerncrossavenue.com.au
Defence Housing Australia (DHA) and Urban Land Housing (ULH) do not guarantee, warrant or represent that the information contained in this material is free from errors or omissions. Any interested parties
should make their own enquiries, seek expert advice and review the contract terms. All information contained herein is, and shall remain the © copyright of DHA and may not be distributed, modified, or
reproduced, in whole or in part without the express prior written consent of DHA.

 

41
377.5m²

RK&G

STORMWATER KERB INLET PIT

SEWER MAIN

POTABLE WATER

LEGEND

CONCRETE ROLL KERB & GUTTER RK&G

SEWER MAINTENANCE HOLE

RECYCLED WATER

RETAINING WALL

            (15.2 WIDE)BRIGGS AVENUE



LOT NUMBER 42

1300 258 658
southerncrossavenue.com.au
Defence Housing Australia (DHA) and Urban Land Housing (ULH) do not guarantee, warrant or represent that the information contained in this material is free from errors or omissions. Any interested parties
should make their own enquiries, seek expert advice and review the contract terms. All information contained herein is, and shall remain the © copyright of DHA and may not be distributed, modified, or
reproduced, in whole or in part without the express prior written consent of DHA.

 

42
400.1m²

EP
NBN

RK&G

            (15.2 WIDE)

STORMWATER KERB INLET PIT

SEWER MAIN

WATER MAIN

POTABLE WATER

LEGEND

CONCRETE ROLL KERB & GUTTER RK&G

ELECTRICAL PILLAR EP

BRIGGS AVENUE



LOT NUMBER 43

1300 258 658
southerncrossavenue.com.au
Defence Housing Australia (DHA) and Urban Land Housing (ULH) do not guarantee, warrant or represent that the information contained in this material is free from errors or omissions. Any interested parties
should make their own enquiries, seek expert advice and review the contract terms. All information contained herein is, and shall remain the © copyright of DHA and may not be distributed, modified, or
reproduced, in whole or in part without the express prior written consent of DHA.

 

43
400.1m²

EP
NBN

RK&G

STORMWATER KERB INLET PIT

SEWER MAIN

WATER MAIN

POTABLE WATER

LEGEND

CONCRETE ROLL KERB & GUTTER RK&G

ELECTRICAL PILLAR EP

NBN PIT NBN

NBN PIT NBN

            (15.2 WIDE)BRIGGS AVENUE



LOT NUMBER 44

1300 258 658
southerncrossavenue.com.au
Defence Housing Australia (DHA) and Urban Land Housing (ULH) do not guarantee, warrant or represent that the information contained in this material is free from errors or omissions. Any interested parties
should make their own enquiries, seek expert advice and review the contract terms. All information contained herein is, and shall remain the © copyright of DHA and may not be distributed, modified, or
reproduced, in whole or in part without the express prior written consent of DHA.

 

44
400.1m²

RK&G

SEWER MAIN

WATER MAIN

POTABLE WATER

LEGEND

CONCRETE ROLL KERB & GUTTER RK&G

            (15.2 WIDE)BRIGGS AVENUE



LOT NUMBER 45

1300 258 658
southerncrossavenue.com.au
Defence Housing Australia (DHA) and Urban Land Housing (ULH) do not guarantee, warrant or represent that the information contained in this material is free from errors or omissions. Any interested parties
should make their own enquiries, seek expert advice and review the contract terms. All information contained herein is, and shall remain the © copyright of DHA and may not be distributed, modified, or
reproduced, in whole or in part without the express prior written consent of DHA.

 

            (15.2 WIDE)

SEWER MAIN

WATER MAIN

POTABLE WATER

LEGEND

CONCRETE ROLL KERB & GUTTER RK&G

45
400.1m²

RK&G

BRIGGS AVENUE



LOT NUMBER 46

1300 258 658
southerncrossavenue.com.au
Defence Housing Australia (DHA) and Urban Land Housing (ULH) do not guarantee, warrant or represent that the information contained in this material is free from errors or omissions. Any interested parties
should make their own enquiries, seek expert advice and review the contract terms. All information contained herein is, and shall remain the © copyright of DHA and may not be distributed, modified, or
reproduced, in whole or in part without the express prior written consent of DHA.

 

            (15.2 WIDE)

46
400.1m²

EP
NBN

RK&G

STORMWATER KERB INLET PIT

ELECTRICAL PILLAR EP

NBN PIT NBN

SEWER MAIN

POTABLE WATER

LEGEND

CONCRETE KERB & GUTTER K&G

RECYCLED WATER

BRIGGS AVENUE



LOT NUMBER 47

1300 258 658
southerncrossavenue.com.au
Defence Housing Australia (DHA) and Urban Land Housing (ULH) do not guarantee, warrant or represent that the information contained in this material is free from errors or omissions. Any interested parties
should make their own enquiries, seek expert advice and review the contract terms. All information contained herein is, and shall remain the © copyright of DHA and may not be distributed, modified, or
reproduced, in whole or in part without the express prior written consent of DHA.

 

            (15.2 WIDE)

47
400.1m²

EP
NBN

RK&G

STORMWATER KERB INLET PIT

ELECTRICAL PILLAR EP

NBN PIT NBN

SEWER MAIN

POTABLE WATER

LEGEND

CONCRETE KERB & GUTTER K&G

RECYCLED WATER

BRIGGS AVENUE



LOT NUMBER 48

1300 258 658
southerncrossavenue.com.au
Defence Housing Australia (DHA) and Urban Land Housing (ULH) do not guarantee, warrant or represent that the information contained in this material is free from errors or omissions. Any interested parties
should make their own enquiries, seek expert advice and review the contract terms. All information contained herein is, and shall remain the © copyright of DHA and may not be distributed, modified, or
reproduced, in whole or in part without the express prior written consent of DHA.

 

            (15.2 WIDE)
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STORMWATER KERB INLET PIT

SEWER MAINTENANCE SHAFT

SEWER MAIN

POTABLE WATER

LEGEND

CONCRETE ROLL KERB & GUTTER RK&G

RECYCLED WATER

BRIGGS AVENUE
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